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Teaching 
Fellows

JOIN US FOR

The College of Charleston promises to assist
the State of South Carolina in attracting and
retaining the brightest and best students as
its next generation of teachers. Teaching
Fellows develop into educational leaders,
and add to the pool of outstanding South
Carolina teachers for all of the state's
children.

The Teaching Fellows Program is
designed to provide students with an
environment that promotes learning
and growing with a group of
individuals who intend to teach in
South Carolina. The College of
Charleston Teaching Fellow Program,
in addition to the enriched curriculum,
provides future teachers with a
community, professional development,
and involvement in the community.
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